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Bill Ursel

From: Laurie Shalley
Sent: September 23, 2022 2:54 PM
To: Deborah Bryden
Cc: Ray Morgan
Subject: FW: Westerra 
Attachments: IMG_4242.jpg; IMG_4240.jpg; IMG_4241.jpg; IMG_4239.jpg; IMG_4237.jpg; IMG_

4243.jpg

This is awesome! This is that easement in Westserra  we visited in early summer, Deb. 
 
Please thank your team Ray! 
 
Laurie Shalley BA, MBA 
(Pronouns: she/her/hers) 
Director 
Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services Department 
 
306-539-8760 
lshalley@regina.ca 
Regina.ca  
 
 

 
 
 
Treaty 4 Territory and homeland of the Métis 
 

From: Ray Morgan <RMORGAN@regina.ca>  
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2022 2:33 PM 
To: Laurie Shalley <LSHALLEY@regina.ca> 
Subject: FW: Westerra  
 
This is the largest part of the easement, again really good shape. 
 

From: Mike Robinson <MROBINSO@regina.ca>  
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2022 2:24 PM 
To: Ray Morgan <RMORGAN@regina.ca> 
Subject: Westerra  
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